TELEPHONE No. 3156,

Lloud's Register of Shipping,
+ Bank Chambers,

2, Preeman Streer,

Grimsby,  July 17th., 1935,

Reference

Dear Sir,

With reference to my recent visit to London for
the enquiry into the loss of the s.s."MILLPOOL", I beg
to state that I have to-day been informed the Wreck
Commissioners decided I should receive subsistance on
the 6th and 7th July in addition to the 3 days originally
allowed by them, and this has been paid to me to-day.
As the Committee allowed me subsistance on these days,
I have pleasure in forwarding a cheque for £2. 10. O.
which I trust will be in order.

I am, Dear Sir,

Yom rs faithfully,

The Secretary,
LONDON.




Zeferred to My, Barwick,
Referred to

Mr. Wood &
Jr, Brads




